
  

 
 
 

April 1, 2004 
 
 

Ms. Linda Elliott 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Standards Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 

 
Re:     FCC ID# HCQ3B6UXFH24M 
Correspondence Ref. No.: 26603 
731 Confirmation Number: EA166940 

 
Dear Ms. Elliott: 
 
The FCC ID on Form 731 was erroneously entered.  The correct FCC ID should be 
HCQ3B6UXFH24M. 
 
Some documents are also re-submitted to reflect the correct FCC ID on the 
document’s footer. 

 
Thanks for your help. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Amy Arguelles 
Executive Assistant to Donald Hume 
 


